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Webinar to our faculties and students on the topic “Robotic Process Automation” on 23.04.2020. 

 

The Department of Electrical and Electronics Engineering jointly with the Department of Training 

and Placement and One Yes Technologies conducted a Webinar to our faculties and students on the 

topic “Robotic Process Automation” on 23.04.2020. The guest speaker Mr. Joel A J, Senior RPA 

Developer, RR Donnelly spoke about the importance of Automation in the future industries. He spoke 

about two types of robotics physical automation and computerized automation. He also added that 

there is no need of coding language anyone can learn RPA if they are interested. 

The speaker further added about the benefits of automation in the industry like government 

and regulatory compliance, virtual workforce 24x7x365, productivity increase and the reduction of 

human errors. RPA can perform multiple activities within the firm reducing the work time. He also spoke 

about the job opportunities for the students once they are certified in RPA.The webinar was very 

beneficial to our faculty and students to gain knowledge about the importance and the scope of 

automation in the industries. 

 


